
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/26/2014 11:57:06 AM 
Subject: Colleton County

Katherine -

A Colleton County School Board emailed on Friday and I called him today about the Pinckney bill that reapportioned 
several board members out of their districts. I think he raised some issues worth talking about tomorrow -  just 
wanted it on your radar.

Thanks,

Josh

Joshua D. Baker
Budget Director
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
803.734.5153 (o) 803.351.0981 (c)
joshbaker@gov.sc.gov
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